
 
 

 

 

 
December 21, 2016 
 
 
In compliance with Senate Bill 2179 (SB2179) from the 2016 Regular Session of the 
Mississippi Legislature, the Mississippi Department of Information Technology Services 
(ITS) is posting the following notice related to a technology procurement being conducted by 
the Mississippi Department of Human Services (MDHS) without involvement from ITS.  
 
SB2179 exempts MDHS from ITS’ purview for the period of July 1, 2016 through June 30, 
2019, and requires ITS to post on the ITS website and on the procurement portal website 
(via MAGIC-the state’s Enterprise Resource Planning System) “the proposed action” by 
MDHS.  
 
 
The Proposed Action:  Issue a Request for Proposal (RFP) for a LiveScan Fingerprinting 
Device Services 
 
 
 
More information regarding this proposed action is available by contacting: 

 
Andrew Friday 

Director of Procurement Services 
Division of Budgets and Accounting 

Mississippi Department of Human Services 
750 North State Street 
Jackson, MS  39202 

(601) 359-4763 
 
 

 
Please do not contact ITS about this proposed action, as ITS is not involved.  All 
communications should be directed to the contact person listed above.  
 
 


